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URGENT URGENT 
 
NATIONAL VELVET ACCREDITATION SCHEME  
 
(NVAS) 
 
 
 
If you have not forwarded outstanding items to the administrator, please do so 
as a matter of urgency. 
 
Letters are due to be prepared to Vets informing them of those suspended 
from the NVAS. 
 
 
Forward cheques and paperwork to: 
 
NVAS 
DIAA Secretary 
PO Box 246 
Berwick  3806 
Victoria  Australia 
 
 
Cheques to be made out to “DIAA”. 
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